----Original Message----

From: Samana A

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 9:56 PM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten < Kirsten. Stevenson@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Re-examine police increase

Hi Kirsten,

My name is Samana Alikhan and I live at address is

I'm writing to ask you to deny the \$16 million increase in police funding. That money could and should be spent on social services and shelters for those most targeted by the police. This is a more effective and positive way of using that money to help resolve the issue at it's core.

Sincerely, Samana Alikhan